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Year 6 Production of The Wizard of Oz

Wednesday 17th July 10:00 am & 1:45 pm

Tuesday 4th June 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are very excited that our Year 6 children will be performing the Wizard of Oz as
their final production this year. Your child will be given a script this week- if your child
has lines to learn, please encourage them to highlight and start learning them.

All children will be participating in the production whether that be acting, singing, stage
hands, music, props etc. Your child has been given a role and will need a costume for
their part- please search for ideas online. School will try to help with costumes, face
paint, make up and hair colour as much as possible but please re-use old clothes and
charity shop items as much as possible.

For the Munchkins/People of Oz, bright colourful clothes, hats and coloured/stripy
socks will be fine. Guards and flying monkeys can wear black and we will make some
armour/spears and wings in school.

We look forward to seeing you all at one of the performances!

Ms Biss & Year 6 Teachers
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